
 
 

The PUD’s annual Budget Committee Meeting will be held on  
Wednesday, May 18th, at 10:30 am, at the District Office. 

 
The regularly scheduled Board of Directors Meeting will be post-poned to 
Wednesday, May 25th at 10am. 
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This summer, we will begin rehabilitating the Blodgett Water Treatment Plant! 

The rehabilitation will include filtration media replacement and modernizing the 

operating and control system, essentially giving the treatment a new brain and 

new guts!  

 

Aside from the operating benefits, the control system upgrade will have cyber 

security features. These improvements will ensure we continue to provide 

superior quality water! 
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THE PUD WILL BE CLOSED MONDAY MAY 30T H  FOR 
MEMORIAL DAY.  
 
THANK YOU, VETERANS, FOR YOUR SERIVCE 
 
 
 

 

 

Late fees will be returning, so here is a brief outline of our billing rules and 
regulations: 
 
If you do not make a payment or contact after 60 days, you will receive a Door 
Hanger.  
 
The Door Hanger is a 2-week warning for shut-off due to non-payment. 
 
SWLCWPUD defines Water Shut-Off as:  
 -74 days of non-payment (2 billing cycles plus 2 weeks) 

-Water is off but BILLING CONTINUES  
(daily base rate and bond surcharge if applicable) 

-Water remains off until all unpaid charges and turn-on fee, are paid.  
Water turn-on fee is $40 

 
****If you are having trouble paying your bill, please contact us for assistance.  

We know times are tough, and we are willing to create payment plans 
 with our customers. 

 


